
Grendon Underwood Parish Council 24/Nov/2020 

Saye and Sele Foundation  Trustee Report 

There is nothing new to report since the last PC meeting 

except that the Foundation has reimbursed GUPC the cost 

incurred when bailiffs enforced removal of travellers from 

the Saye and Sele field in GU. 

Village Hall Trustees Update 

Since the last PC meeting the hall had to close down again 

following HMG imposition of  a 4 week national lockdown in 

England. 

Trustees had agreed that Mr McCrorie would hold free first 

aid courses in the hall at no charge. Unfortunately ,and 

because of the lockdown , concerns regarding Covid and 

distractions at this time of year this has been postponed until 

the new year. 

A Thames Water economy inspection took place on 2/11/20 

when various economy measures were installed free of 

charge. 

Paul Jackman 
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